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Water line repair on Thursday 
 
(Kahnawake – 30 Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2025) 
 
The Public Works Unit wishes to inform Kahnawa'kehró:non that 
repairs to the water line will take place on River Road on Thursday, 
July 31st. A water line break has occurred in the area between the 
Lacrosse Rink and the Town Garage. 
 
The work will begin at 7am and is expected to be completed by noon. 
Some residents in the area may experience loss of water for very short 
periods of time. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to change 
due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or work 
progression, and apologizes for the inconvenience.  
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